Sent: 30 July 201 !

To: Planning
Subject: plann application 2015/3636/P

my garden overlooks this property.

this structure is too large and cumbersome too high not in proportion too high over the level
of the fence

1 do not wish to look out on it. its an invasion of my outlook. and also privacy into my
gardem

i live in a conservation area and wish to see greenery around.

i would also appreciate neighbours to appreciate their luck to live in such a beautiful area and
act accordingly to respect neighbours views out their windows.

as a parent myself, i appreciate the desire to create a nice outdoor play area for ones children
but this is for a private garden not a public park and a structure should be designed and built
accordingly.

i strongly reject this propsal.

mrs bacal

no 24a netherhall gardens

BILLIE BACALL



